I attended the school board meetings on Tuesday and Wednesday and again the Regency supporters provided no valid reasons to build a new school. The majority of them as well as a school board member attacked Harry Schlegel for having a petition against the building of Regency.
 Harry broke no law in asking people to sign the petition. Tuesday night, a Regency supporter accused Harry of bullying a couple to sign. This supporter said she was going to bring the couple to the meeting Wednesday, however no couple showed.  
 As I mentioned in a previous email, Harry was not the only person that collected signatures against the building of a new school.  It’s sad that the Regency supporters and some school board members just don’t get that the majority of citizens in Plum don’t want this school built. The Regency supporters want our signatures thrown out because they and some school board members can’t face that fact. The signatures were 3 to 1 against Regency. 
Yes, some day the board will have to raise taxes, but do it for something that is necessary, not something that in the future will be obsolete. Andrew Drake presented a solution that would satisfy the taxpayers and the Regency supporters, but they were closed minded about this option and only want a new school built. 
 While the intentions of the school board to recommend building a new school was honorable, once the reality of the expense that would befall on the taxpayers a change in that decision needed to be made. Sal Coella recognized this and so should the rest of the board.  Sal has shown you facts. You need to vote on the facts he presented and not yield to a vocal minority or board members that have their own agendas. This district cannot afford this school.
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